

TEXAS SENATOR BOB HALL TAKES ON CHILDREN'S PROTECTIVE SERVICES



At a Town Hall meeting in Mesquite, Texas, on Saturday, August 17, 2019, Texas Senator Bob Hall was asked about the Drake Pardo case. Drake Pardo is a four-year-old child who was taken away from his parents, without ANY evidence of wrongdoing. To justify the removal, Children's Protective Services (CPS) FALSIFIED records against the Pardos.

Senator Hall went to the hearings in person and witnessed what he considered to be one of the most egregious miscarriages of justice he had ever witnessed. He has written several articles on the miscarriage of justice and the fact that CPS is an out-of-control, above-the-law agency. CPS asked a judge to bar Senator Bob Hall from intervening in the Pardo case, which has now gathered national attention.

On a personal note, when CPS acted in such a neglectful and irresponsible way that destroyed my family and my relationship with my grandchildren, Senator Bob Hall was the first legislator to call me and ask me for the details. He put me in contact with others, and others--including Congressman Van Taylor (TX)--also helped. However, the destruction caused by this out-of-control and neglectful agency was already done, and much of the damage is still lingering.